

hycliffe heekly

ALL DIFFERENT ALL EQUAL



"LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS" (JOHN 10:10)

8th September 2023

A message from Mrs Baxter

Welcome to the new school year. I hope that you have had a happy and safe holiday. A very warm welcome to all our new pupils and their families. We hope that they all settle quickly into school life and enjoy their time at Wycliffe. We are having a huge push on behaving in the 'Wycliffe Way' this term – your children are embracing this and we have had a very happy start to the year!

Staying Safe: The health and safety of the children of Wycliffe is of the highest importance and therefore I ask parents not to enter the school building unless it is to visit the school office. If you need to speak to your child's teacher a member of the office staff will see if they are available, if not, a message will be passed on or an appointment made for a later date. Please use the main entrance for this purpose. I would like to remind you that you are not allowed to smoke or vape in or on the school premises, which includes the school's playground. Please remember to inform school if you have changed your address and/or phone number (including mobiles) - it is crucial that we can contact you in an emergency. Parking causes us many concerns—please remain a considerate driver.

Timings: A reminder that school gates open at 8.35am, and ensure that your child is on time. Arrival after 8.45 means an office entry and please note that a pupil arriving after 8.55am will be marked as 'Late'. A pupil arriving after 9.10am will be marked as 'Absent'.

CAPOW: This dedicated team is an active group of parents who work to support the life of the school as well as raise valuable funds. Please get in touch if you can support them in any way: wycliffe.capow@gmail.com

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. I wish everyone a happy and successful new school year.

Diary Dates

11.09.2023: After-school sports commence.

12.09.2023: 15:30—Y5 residential parent meeting in school. Please enter via the main office.

19.09.2023: 15:30 -Learn by Hearts (Maths) workshop in school for parents.

21.09.2023: Y5 residential to High Adventure.

29.09.2023: 09:00 — Macmillan Coffee Morning.

17.10.2023: 13:45 KS1 Harvest service at St.Paul's Church. Parents welcome to attend.

18.10.2023: Flu vaccinations for all pupils. We will email you further information.

18.10.2023: 13:45 KS2 Harvest service at St.Paul's Church. Parents welcome to attend.

20.10.2023—27.10.2023 : October half term.

PE DAYS

Mon: Y1, 2 & Willow.

Tues: Willow, Y5 & 6.

Wed: Y1, 2 & Rowan.

Thu: Y5

Fri: Reception, Cherry & Y4.

NO HOODIES. Children to come to school in their PE kit including house colour shirt and school jumper on their PE day. If earrings are not taped or removed and long hair not tied back by you or your child, they will miss P.E.

Scooter Days

Mon	EYFS & Y2
Tues	YEAR 4 & 5
Wed	YEAR 1
Thurs	YEAR 6
Fri	YEAR 3

Please ensure your child's scooter is named.

Scooters to be placed in the playground shelters.

For the safety of those around, please ask your child not to scoot whilst waiting for the gates to open nor in the playground at drop off/ pick up

Headteacher: Mrs. D Baxter





What do you feel grateful for this week?

COME AND

Coffee Morning

On: 29th Sept 2023 JOIN 45!

At: Wycliffe 9am

We are holding a coffee morning and would love any baked goods donations for us to sell on the day. Please drop them off at the school office on Thursday 28th after school or Friday morning. Thank you!

MACMILLAN
CANCER SUPPORT



Year 1 had a 'royal' time during their **WOW** day. We all looked amazing and had lots of fun learning about and creating our very own castles.



Spiritual moment

Reception children stopped and stared when they saw the moon in the bright blue sky on Tuesday.





One of our staff members will be taking part in the Great North Run this weekend. It will be her first half-marathon. She is raising money an amazing charity, who support thousands of vulnerable children and their families every year.

Here is a link to the donation page if you wish to donate.

https://greatnorthrun2023.enthuse.com/pf/anda-priedite/post/3781007

ONLINE SAFETY RULE: Numbers in passwords make them harder to guess.

Wycliffe CE Primary School, Saltaire Road, Shipley, BD18 3HZ **Tel:** 01274 584779 **Email:** office@wycliffe.bdat-academies.org